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Collections

The Collection committee discussed the collection order via email. Twenty-four items 
were ordered for May. Most of this order has arrived, and we are still putting new books 
into the system. Our next collection meeting is set for Tuesday, June 14.

Directors Report
We had 356 patrons during May. Of those patrons, 25 used the computers, and meetings/
events were held with 139 people. One hundred four people used the wireless. Two new 
library cards were issued. Items from Lake Pleasant to other Libraries totaled 213. Items 
transferred from MVLS/SALS to us totaled 74. Five hundred twenty-five items were 
checked out and circulated 582 times.

Personnel
I received two applicants for the part-time job and have interviewed one person. The 
second was called last week, and I have not heard back from her.  I therefore have elected 
to hire Tanish Hinds.

Grants
We have received from Friends $5,000. I understand they have more money, and I’ve 
applied for another $5,000.
The Lake Placid Education Foundation had a grant offering, and after a conversation with 
a member of the staff, it was agreed applying for this grant would be a good idea to 
replace our digital sign.  I applied for $30K for a new digital sign.

Miscellaneous
There are 13 summer programs two run for consecutive weeks.  I spoke with Fred Balzac 
and he said, the Decentralization Grant applications haven’t been decided yet.
All of the staff completed Sexual Harassment Training.
I have called Adirondack Experience several times and have not heard back from them 
regarding someone who might do murals.

Respectfully submitted,


Sherry Matthews


